
“AFTERNOON  TEA”
We are back with a new selection of home-made cakes

and we invite you to come along to celebrate

the re-opening of 

our lovely Village Hall
on the 

2nd of September 2021 from 14.00 to 17.00

As usual tea and cakes are free of charge

All donations will be for the Poppy Appeal (as we had to cancel the 
one scheduled last year)

Jean-Marc Grosfort






